December 10, 2015

Ms. Tania M. Ibanez

Senior Assistant Attorney General

Attorney General's Office, California Department of Justice
300 South Spring Street, Suite 1702

Los Angeles, CA 90013

Mr. Robert Sumner
Deputy Attorney General
Office of Legislative Affairs

Mr. Mark Breckler
Chief Assistant Attorney General
Charitable Trusts Section

Ms. Suzy Loftus
General Counsel

SUBJECT: KEIRO SENIOR HEALTHCARE SERVICES
Dear Ms. Ibanez, Mr. Sumner, Mr. Breckler and Ms. Loftus:

This letter is in regards to California Senate Bill No. 1094 which was vetoed by the Governor
last year.

On September 29, 2014, Governor Edmund G. Brown Jr. issued a veto message regarding Senate
Bill No. 1094.

In reviewing Governor Brown's veto message, he stated;

"...For nearly two decades, the Attorney General has had the authority to approve, deny or place
conditions on these transactions in order to evaluate potential impacts on a community's access
to health care services, and safeguard - as much as possible - those assets that have been held in
the public trust. Occasionally, disputes pertaining to the conditions of approval arise after a
transaction has been approved, and the Attorney General must appeal to the courts to impose the
remedy."

The Ad Hoc Committee to Save Keiro requests that the Office of the Attorney General
immediately seek to enjoin the current sale of Keiro Senior HealthCare assets to the Pacifica
Companies. We believe that it is in the public's interest for the Attorney General to hold a public



hearing on the matter in light of additional information uncovered subsequent to issuance of the
Conditional Approval by your office.

Please contact us to discuss this matter further.

7
onathan Kaﬁ?
Spokesperson, Ad Hoc Committee to Save Keiro

cc: The Honorable Judy Chu
The Honorable Maxine Waters
The Honorable Kamala Harris



